
 
 

 

Greetings, 
 

I am pleased to extend my warmest wishes to the Falun Dafa Association of Toronto 
for your presentation of the Shen Yun theatrical performance of year 2022. This year is 
special one for the organizers, the performers, the audiences, and enthusiasts of your 
performances everywhere as we all move beyond the pandemic and rejoice through arts 
and music. 
 

As the Member of Provincial Parliament for Mississauga Centre, it is with great pride 
that we recognise your event as a wonderful example of the diversity that our community is 
home to. This celebration of culture is what helps make our city, our province, and our 
country so uniquely great. Please accept my sincerest appreciation for your dedication in 
preserving traditional Chinese culture and contributing to our collective multiculturalism. 
 
Congratulations on your 2022 tour, and to many more years of success in the future. 
 

 

 

   
Natalia Kusendova 

MPP Mississauga-Centre 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


